

Dear (personalize if possible):
The PTA has committee itself to helping parents understand the importance of supporting their children in school activities, and encouraging parents and community members to be informed about education issues in order to understand and support our school.
PTA provided a setting where parents, teachers, principals, and community members can unite to improve the lives of children and youth through program that address education, health, and social concerns. We invite you to join. With your support, we can strengthen the home-school connection through parents and school staff working together to produce newsletters, workshops, activities, and other communication links.
Your membership in PTA will strengthen our ability to provide the best living and learning conditions for all children and youth. Simply fill out the enclosed membership form and return it to the PTA.
We look forward to welcoming you as a member soon. The children and youth, and especially our community, thank you.
Sincerely,